
From:   Gil Estrella   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   October 17, 2018

Subject:   0826-EX-CN-2018  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Sir/Madam:

In order to proceed with our testing as soon as possible, GDMS has decided to delete the request for
GPS L2 frequency in the current application.   The application has already been amended.  Please   
proceed with grant process.

A separate application will be submitted later specifically for use of GPS L2 after completion FAA
pre-coordination.

Thank you,
Gil Estrella
EMC/TEMPEST Engineer
General Dynamics Mission Systems


